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S 

No 
Case No. & 

Title 
Advocate & 

Division 
Case summary Action Due and 

Compliance by 
CPCB 

 
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA (07 CASES) 

1 SPL (c) No. 
21375-21376 
of 2017, Tata 
Housing 
Development 
company 
Limited Vs. 
Alok Jagga 

Adv. Lalit 
Kumar 

    IPC-VII 
I/C- Sh. 

Ajay 
Aggarwal. 

The present SLP 
against the impugned 
order dated 12.04.2017 
passed by Hon'ble High 
Court at Delhi in W.P.( 
C) No. 2999 of 2014 
and 2924/2014 there 
by the said court 
disposed of the W.P.s 
filed by respondent by 
setting aside the 
environmental 
clearance for its 
housing/retail complex 
namely Camelot in 
village Kansal.  

Reply filed on 
11.01.2018 
Listed on 15-
01-2018 

2 CIVIL APPEAL 
NO 13120 OF 
2017: 
Ravinder 
Chanana & 
Ors. Vs. Delhi 
Secretariat 
&Ors. 

Aviit Roy 
 

UPC-II 
I/C 

S.K.Nigam 
 

This appeal is against 
the NGT (PB) order in 
the matter of Ravinder 
Channa & Ors. vs. 
Delhi Secretariat Ors 

Listed on 16-
01-2018 



3 C.A. 
No.10794/201
7 (Municipal 
Commisioner 
Ulhas Nagar, 
Municipal 
Corporation Vs 
Vanashakti 
Public Trust), 
CA 
10582/2017 
(Kulgaon 
Badlapur 
Municipal 
Corporation Vs 
Vanashakti 
Public Trust 
&Ors.), C.A. No 
10795 of 2017 
(Kalyan  
Dombivali 
Municipal 
Corporation Vs 
Vanshakti 
Public Trust & 
Ors, C.A.No. 

Adv. 
Saurabh 
Mishra 

 
WQM-II 

I/C 
Sh. A.K. 
Vidyarthi 

Related with Sewage 
managment in Ulhas 
River (WQM-II) 

Listed on 
18.01.2018 

4 Writ Petition 
(Civil) No. 
4677 of 1985 
M.C. Mehta Vs 
Union of India 
& ors 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 

AQM 
I/C 
Sh. 

Prashant 
Gargava 

Pollution by industries 
in Delhi. 

Reply filed on 
09.09.2013  
Listed on 22-
01-2018 



5 Writ Petition 
No. 728 of 
2015 Arjun 
Gopal Vs U.O.I 
& Ors. 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 

AQM 
I/C 
Sh. 

Prashant 
Gargava 

it pertain to ban the 
use of fire crackers, 
sparklers and minor 
explosive during festival 
or otherwise and 
seasonal crop burning 
is halted in favour of 
less harmful 
alternatives, directions 
to take stringent action 
against those who 
dumped dust, malba 
and other pollutants 
without following 
regulations and 
permissions etc. The 
matter is connected to 
Writ Petition No. 13029 
of 1985 (M.C. Mehta Vs 
Union of India & ors ) 

Reply filed.   
Listed on 22-
01-2018 

6 W.P.(C 
)No.13029 of 
1985M.C.Meht
avs Union of 
India & ors 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 

AQM 
I/C 
Sh. 

Prashant 
Gargava 

Vehicular Pollution in 
Delhi. Regarding the 
issue of stubble 
burning and action to 
discourage crop residue 
burning.  

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
24.01.2018. 

7 W.P.(C 
)No.13029 of 
1985 
M.C.Mehta vs 
Union of India 
& ors 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 

AQM 
I/C 
Sh. 

Prashant 
Gargava 

Listed for report no. 71 
and 78 submitted by 
EPCA (Regarding 
comprehensive action 
plan for Air Pollution 
control and 
supplementary report 
on the comprehensive 
action plan with 
timelines) with para to 
the points no. 2.2.1 & 
2.2.2 

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
25.01.2018. 

   National Green Tribunal ,PB, New Delhi ( 53 Cases) 



8 OA 
NO.140/2014 
Nanga Ram 
DangiVs.Secret
ary Dept. of 
Forest &Ors. 

Adv.Rajku
mar 

IPC IV-SSI 
(Shri 

Nazimuddin
) 
 

Related to illegal & 
unauthorized mining. 
Adjourned for the next 
date of hearing. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 09.10.2014 
 
Listed on 
15.01.2018 

9 OA 
NO.171/2013 
NGT Bar 
Association  

Vs. 
MoEF&Ors. 

Adv.Alpana
Poddar 
PCI-SSI 
(I/c Shri 
Abhey 
Singh) 

Related to illegal river 
sand mining without 
Environmental 
Clearance on bordering 
area of Haryana & U.P. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
29.08.2013. 
Listed on 
15.01.2018 

10 OA NO. 
290/2017 
Suo Moto 
Court on its 
own Motion 

Vs. 
NCT, Delhi 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-I 
(Shri 

Gurnam 
Singh) 

Related to Gas Leakage 
in International 
Container Depot, 
Tuglakabad, New Delhi. 
 

Joint 
Inspection 
conducted by 
DPCC & CPCB 
and report 
filed on 
12.07.2017. 
Joint 
Inspection 
report has 
been uploaded 
on CPCB 
website. 
Listed on 
15.01.2018 

11. O.A. No. 
427/2017 
GauriMaulekhi
Vs. 
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
WQM-II 
(I/C Shri 

A.K.Vidyart
hi) 

Related to pulp and 
paper 
  

Joint 
Inspection 
report is filed 
on 05.07.2017 
Listed on 
15.01.2018 

12. Original 
Application No. 
804/2017 
(Earlier O.A. 
No.36/2012) 
Rajiv Narayan 
&Anr. Vs. 
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv.Alpana
Poddar 

(I/c IPC-II) 

Related to M/S Rathi 
Steel Plant. 
 

Listed on 
15.01.2018 



13. OA 
NO.231/2014  
DoabaParyavar

anSamiti 
Vs.State of 
U.P. &Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPodd

ar 
WQM 

(I/C Shri 
R.M. 

Bhardwaj) 

Related to water quality 
of river Kali, Krishna 
and Hindon which 
finally meets river 
Yamuna due to effluent 
discharged from Sugar 
Mills, Paper Mills, 
Slaughter Houses and 
other Chemical 
Industries. 
 

CPCB reply 
has already 
been filed on 
19.12.2014 
Listed on 
16.01.2018 

14. OA 
NO.66/2015 
DoabaParyavar
nSamitiVs.Stat
e of U.P. &Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPodd

ar 
WQM 

(I/C Shri 
R.M. 

Bhardwaj) 

Related to water quality 
of river Kali, Krishna 
and Hindon which 
finally meets river 
Yamuna due to effluent 
discharged from Sugar 
Mills, Paper Mills, 
Slaughter Houses and 
other Chemical 
Industries. 
 

CPCB reply 
has already 
been filed on 
19.12.2014 
Listed on 
16.01.2018 

15. OA 
No.718/2017  
Anil Kumar Vs 
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv.Shlok 
Chandra 
IPC-SSI 

(Shri Abhey 
Singh) 

Related to Brick Kilns. 
 

Reply is ready 
to be filed. 
Listed on 
16.01.2018 

16. Original 
Application No. 
6/2012  
Manoj Mishra 
Vs. Union of 
India &Ors 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar 
WQM-I 

(Shri. R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to STPS in Delhi 
and cleaning on River 
Yamuna. 
(Listed for MA) 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
19.20.2016.  
Report filed 
on 06.07.2016 
Listed on 
16.01.2018 

17. OA NO. 
516/2015 

RELA 
&Anr.Vs.State 

of Andhra 
Pradesh &Ors. 

Adv.Rajku
mar 

IPC-II 
(Shri 

N.K.Gupta) 

CPCB is not respondent. 
Related to illegal 
riverbed mining. 
 

Listed on 
17.01.2018 

18. OA NO. 
311/2015 
Devendra 
Singh 
BholeyVs.UOIO
rs. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-III (I/C 
Dr.M.Madh

usudan) 

Related to Paper 
Industry. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
15.09.2017. 
Listed on 
17.01.2018 



19. OA No. 
755/2017 
Deboprasad 
Bhattacharya 
Vs.UOI&Ors. 

Adv.Satish 
Kumar 
UPC-II 
(Shri 

S.K.Nigam) 

Related to illegal plastic 
manufacturing 
industries in the 
residential area of 
Kolkata. 

Reply is under 
process. 
Listed on 
17.01.2018 

20. OA NO. 
179/2017 
Venkatesh&Or
s. Vs.Union of 
India & 
Ors. 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra 
UPC-II 

(Dr.S.K.Nig
am) 

Related to dumping of 
Municipal Solid Waste 
generated from 
Bangalore City in 
Bangalore Village, 
Bangalore.   
 

CPCB reply 
filed on 
24.08.2017. 
Joint 
inspection 
Report  filed 
on 10.10.2017 
Listed on 
17.01.2018 

21. OA 
NO.247/2017 
Central 
Pollution 
Control Board 

Vs. 
State of 
Andaman & 
Nicobar &Ors. 

Adv. 
BalenduShe

khar 
PCP 
(Dr. 

S.K.Nigam) 
(Filed by 
CPCB) 

Application filed by 
CPCB. 
Related to Plastic Waste 
Management. 
 

Listed on 
18.01.2018 

22. OA 
No.667/2017 
Balbir Singh 
Vs.TheCharima
n, IHBAS 
&Ors. 
(Earlier OA NO. 
316/2017) 

Adv. Satish 
Kumar 
HWM 

(Shri B. 
VinodBabu) 
 

Related to disposal of 
Bio-medical waste by 
IHBAS, Dilshad Garden, 
Delhi. 
 

CPCB filed 
report on 
24.10.2017 by 
Counsel 
Satish Kumar 
and it became 
New O.A. 
Listed on 
18.01.2018 

23. OA 
NO.561/2015 
Cherub Singla 
Vs.U.O.I. 
&Ors. 

Adv.Alpana
Poddar 
UPC-I 

(I/C Ms. 
Meeta 

Sharma) 

Related to fuel 
adulteration at petrol 
pumps. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed 
on 16.05.2016 
Listed on 
18.01.2018 

24. OA No. 
723/2017 
Prakash Nidhi 
Sharma 
Vs.UOI&Ors. 

Adv.R.N.Sin
gh 

IPC-V(SSI) 
Shri Abhey 

Singh 

Related to tyre pyrolysis 
oil units operating in 
different states of India 
without NOC from 
SPCB. 

Reply is ready 
to be filed. 
Listed on 
18.01.2018 



25.  OA NO. 
122/2017 
Balbir Singh 
Vs. 
The GNCT of 
Delhi &Ors. 

Adv. 
RajKumar 
IPC-SSI 

(Shri Abhey 
Singh) 

CPCB is not the party 
 

Joint 
inspection by 
DPCC & CPCB 
completed. 
Report is filed 
by GNCT of 
Delhi 
Listed on 
18.01.2018 

26. OA No. 
792/2017 
Royal Tanners 
v. CPCB &Ors. 

Adv.Sharmi
laUpadhyay 

WQM-II 
(Shri 

A.K.Vidyart
hi) 

Related to Tannery 
Industry located at 
Jajmau, Kanpur. 
Copy of OA received. 
 

CPCB reply  
filed on 
08.01.2018 
Listed on 
18.01.2018 

27. OA NO. 
21(THC)/2013 
Davinder 
Kumar  
Vs.Union of 
India&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-II 
(Shri M.K. 

Chaudhary) 

Related to Municipal 
Solid Waste. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
10.05.2017. 
Listed on 
18.01.2018 

28. OA NO. 
415/2015  
VivekKamboj&
Anr. 
Vs. Union of 
India &Ors. 

Adv.Rajku
mar 

UPC-II 
(Shri M.K. 

Chaudhary) 

Related to non-
implementation of 
provisions of MSW 
Rules and Plastic 
(Management and 
Handling) Rules, Bio-
Medical Rules, 
Disposing Waste in open 
in Aravali Hills forest 
area, Gurgaon-
Faridabad, Haryana. 
 

Joint 
inspection 
report was 
already filed 
on 
06.09.2017. 
 
Listed on 
18.01.2018 

29. Suo Moto 
Application No. 
125/2017 
Court on its 
own Motion 
Vs. 
State of 
Karnataka 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

WQM 
(Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to Bellandur 
Lake on Fire, Toxic 
Smoke Leaves, 
Bengaluru Angry and 
Stunned news on NDTV 
website dated 
17.02.2017. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
23.03.2017. 
Listed on 
18.01.2018 

30. OA NO. 
176/2015 
Shailesh Singh 
Vs.Hotel 
Holiday 
Regency, 
Moradabad 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-III 
(Shri 

P.K.Mishra) 

Related to Extraction of 
Ground Water by the 
Hotel Holiday Regency. 
 

CPCB 
inspection 
report  filedon 
25.08.2015 
Listed on 
19.01.2018 



31. OA NO. 
484/2015 
Shailesh Singh 
Vs.Hotel the 
OberoiAmarvila
s&Ors. 

Adv. 
AlpanaPodd

ar 
IPC-III 
(Shri 

P.K.Mishra) 

Related to extraction of 
ground water by the 
Hotel OberoiAmarvilas, 
Agra. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 24.09.2015 
Listed on 
19.01.2018 

32. OA 
NO.54/2016 
Suryajyoti 
Singh Paul 

Vs.Union of 
India &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

HWMD 
(Shri B. 

VinodBabu) 

Related to disposal of 
Bio-medical waste. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
10.05.2016. 
Listed on 
19.01.2018 

33. OA 
No.481/2017 
Bharat 
BhushanMalvi
yaVs UOI &Ors 

Adv. 
R.N.Singh 

Related to cutting of 
trees. 
This matter is not in 
CPCB Jurisdiction. 
 

Listed on 
22.01.2018 

34. OA No. 
317/2015 
Rashid Ali 
Warsi 

Vs. 
UPSIDC Ltd. 
&Ors. 
 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 

(Shri Abhay 
Singh) 

 

Related to discharge of 
untreated discharge in 
the village canal in 
Tronica City GZB U.P. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 1.01.2016. 
Joint 
Inspection by 
UPPCB & 
CPCB carried 
out.  
Report is filed 
on 
23.03.2017. 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

35. OA NO. 
473/2017 
Niharika 

Vs. Union of 
India &Ors.. 

WM 
(I/C Anand 

Kumar) 
Adv. 

SharmilaUp
adhaya 

Related to Technology 
using in Solar Panels in 
India. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 24.08.2017 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

36. OA 
NO.126/2017 
Vikrant Tongad 
Vs. 
UOI &ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

WQM 
(Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to cleaning up 
of canal in Dallupura in 
East Delhi. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
27.07.2017. 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

37. OA No. 
509/2015 
SaloniAilawadi
Vs.U.O.I. 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

UPC-I 
(I/C Ms. 

Mita 
Sharma) 

Related to cheat devices 
installed in the Diesel 
cars by the 
manufacturers. 
 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed 
on 17.02.2016 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 



38. OA No. 
618/2016 
Sanjay Kumar 
Vs.State of UP 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 
(Shri Abhey 
Singh) 

Related to hot mix 
plants running in Noida. 
Adjourned for the next 
date of hearing.  

Monitoring is 
already 
conducted. 
Report is 
filedon 
21.03.2017 & 
13.11.2017. 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

39. OA NO. 
309/2016 
Indian Council 
for Enviro 
Legal 
Action(ICELA) 

Vs. 
MoEF& CC 

Adv. Shlok 
Chandra  

IPC-II 
(Dr. S.K. 
Paliwal) 

Related to de-
commissioning of 
inefficient & old thermal 
power plants. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
19.08.2016. 
Compliance 
status of 22 
TPPs, Out of 
which 
Inspection 
report of 10 
Operational 
TPPs filed on 
29.11.2017. 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

40. No. 811 of 
2017 (Earlier 
O.A. No. 538 of 
2016) 
Suresh 
Chandra Yadav 
Vs.CPCB &Ors. 

AdvRajkum
ar 

HWMD 
(Shri B. 

VinodBabu) 
 

Related to Bio-medical 
waste treatment plant. 
. 

CPCB reply 
already filed. 
Report already 
filed 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

41. OA 
NO.15/2014 
Him 
JagritiUttranch
al Welfare 
Society 
Vs.U.O.I &Ors. 

AdvAlpanaP
oddar 
UPCD 

(Dr.S.K.Nig
a) 

Related to plastic waste 
management. 
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed 
on 02.04.2014 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 

42. OA 
NO.134/2015 
Friends 
through its 
General 
Secretary 

Vs. 
Ministry of 
Water 
Resources 
&Ors. 

AdvAlpanaP
oddar 
WQM 

(I/C Shri 
R.M.Bhard

waj) 

Related to ground water 
pollution. 
CPCB report on Water 
Quality supplying in 
Delhi is filed. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed. 
CPCB reply in 
MA NO. 
757/2015 is 
filed. 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 



43. OA No. 
144/2017 
K.P. Singh 
&Ors. Vs. 
UPPCB &Ors. 

AdvRajkum
ar 

WQM- I 
(I/C Shri R. 

M. 
Bharadwaj) 

Related to Pollution 
from chocked and 
untreated drains in 
Vasundhara Sector 1 to 
19, Ghaziabad.  
 

CPCB reply 
already   filed 
on 
31.05.2017. 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 

44. OA No. 
199/2014 
Almitra H. 
Patel 
Vs. 
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 
(UPC-II) 

Shri M.K. 
Chaudhary 

Related to MSW 
Report filed in response 
of Order Dated 
13.01.2017. 
 

CPCB has filed 
status report 
received from 
States on 
16.01.2017. 
On 
17.11.2017, 
Tribunal 
directed DDA 
to demarcate 
the landfill 
sites of MSW 
in Delhi NCR. 
No 
Compliance 
for CPCB. 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 

45. Suo Moto 
Application No. 
125/2017 
Court on its 
own MotionVs. 
State of 
Karnataka 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

WQM 
(Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 

Related to Bellandur 
Lake on Fire, Toxic 
Smoke Leaves, 
Bengaluru Angry and 
Stunned news on NDTV 
website dated 
17.02.2017. 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 
23.03.2017. 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 



46. OA No. 
200/2014 
M.C. Mehta 
VS.UOI &Ors 

AdvAlpanaP
oddar 

WQM-II 
(A.K 

Vidyarthi) 

Related to cleaning of 
Ganga. 
. 
 

Joint 
Inspection 
report filed by 
State of 
Uttarakhand 
on 
29.11.2017. 
Ganga Segment 
–I Phase A 
completed after 
arguments 
heard by the 
Tribunal. 
Committee 
constituted 
consisting of 
State of 
Uttarakhand, 
UEPPCB and 
UK PeyJal 
Nigam and 
submit its 
report monthly 
to Tribunal on 
regular basis. 
No compliance 
on behalf of 
CPCB 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 

47. MA 
No.1546/2017 
OA No. 
199/2014 
Almitra H. 
Patel 
Vs. 
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv. Vijay 
Panjwani 
(UPC-II) 

Shri M.K. 
Chaudhary 

Related to MSW 
Report filed in response 
of Order Dated 
13.01.2017. 
Adjourned for next date 
of hearing. 

CPCB has filed 
status report 
received from 
States on 
16.01.2017. 
On 
17.11.2017, 
Tribunal 
directed DDA 
to demarcate 
the landfill 
sites of MSW 
in Delhi NCR. 
No 
Compliance 
for CPCB. 
Listed on 
23.01.2018 



48. OA 
NO.04/2013 
Sonya Ghosh 

Vs. 
State of 

Haryana &Ors. 

AdvRajkum
ar 

IPC IV-SSI 
(Shri Abhay 

Singh) 
 

Related to mining 
activities in all the 
reserved forests, and 
protected forests. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed. 
Listed on 
24.01.2018 

49. OA 
NO.33/2013 
(THC) 
Karnail Singh 
Vs. 
CPCB &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 
(I/C Shri 
Abhay 
Singh) 

Related to mining in 
State of Punjab. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed. 
Joint 
Inspection 
conducted by 
PPCB & CPCB 
already filed. 
Listed on 
24.01.2018 

50. OA NO. 
30/2013(THC) 
Jai Singh 
Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
IPC-SSI 
(I/C Shri 
Abhay 
Singh) 

Related to mining in 
State of Punjab.  
 

CPCB reply 
already filed. 
Joint 
Inspection 
conducted by 
PPCB & CPCB 
already filed. 
Listed on 
24.01.2018 

51. OA NO. 
378/2017 
SarthakLuthra
Vs. 
Central 
Pollution 
Control Board 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
R.N.Singh 

HWM 
(Shri Anand 

Kumar) 

Related to E-Waste. 
 

CPCB reply 
filed on 
25.07.2017. 
Listed on 
24.01.2018 

52. OA 
No.215/2016 
Central 
Pollution 
Control Board 
.Vs. 
Chief Executive 
Officer, 4 
Municipalities 
U.P. 

Adv. 
PinkyAnand 
With Adv. 

BalenduShe
khar WQM-

II 
(Shri A K 
Vidyarthi) 
(Filed by 
CPCB) 

CPCB has filed OA 
Related to show cause 
notice for failure to 
comply with statutory 
and public law 
obligations and 
directions issued by the 
Central Board. 
Adjourned for the next 
date of hearing. 

Tribunal 
directed last 
opportunity to 
file reply on 
status report 
filed by State 
of U.P. 
Affidavit has 
been handed 
over to the 
Advocates on 
23.11.2017 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 



53. OA 
No.451/2016 
Selaqui 
International 
School Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 
WQM-II 

IPC-I 
(Shri 

A.K.Vidhyar
athi) 

Related to discharge of 
toxic waste by the 
factories at the 
PharmaCity,Selaqui 
Dehradun into River 
Yamuna. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed. 
 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

54. OA NO. 
34(THC)/2014 
Digvijay Singh 
Vs.State of 
Rajasthan 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Rajkumar 

IPC-VI 
Shri 

Nazimmudi
n 
 

Related to CETP in Pali 
District of Rajasthan. 
 

CPCB reply 
already filed 
on 26.04.2013 
in WP No.2844 
of 2011. 
Joint 
Inspection 
conducted and 
Report filed 
by RSPCB. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

55. OA 
NO.782/2017 
LokeshKhuran
aVs Union of 
India &Ors. 

Adv.Prakas
h Singh 

(Shri 
S.K.Nigam) 

UPC-II 

Related to dumping of 
garbage in the 
residential area of 
Meerut city.CPCB is 
Respondent No.4 

CPCB reply is 
under process. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

56. OA No. 
710/2017 

Shailesh Singh 
VsSheela 
Hospital 
&Trauma 
Center, 

Shahjahanpur
&Ors 

Adv.Prakas
h Singh 

B.VinodBab
u(WM-I) 

Related to Bio Medical 
Waste drawn out from 
hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply is 
ready to be 
filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

57. OA No. 
711/2017Shail

esh Singh 
VsKailash 

Hospital and 
Heart Institute 

&Ors. 

Adv.Prakas
h Singh 

B.VinodBab
u(WM-I) 

Related to Bio Medical 
Waste drawn out from 
hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply is 
ready to be 
filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

58. OA No. 
712/2017Shail
esh Singh Vs 
Shri Ganga 

charan 
Hospital 
Pvt.Ltd, 

Bareilly&Os 

Adv.Prakas
h Singh 

B.VinodBab
u(WM-I) 

Related to Bio Medical 
Waste drawn out from 
hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply is 
ready to be 
filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 



59. OA No. 
713/2017 

Shailesh Singh 
VsKatiyar 
Nursing Home, 
Hardoi&Ors. 

Adv.Prakas
h Singh 

B.VinodBab
u(WM-I) 

Related to Bio Medical 
Waste drawn out from 
hospitals. 
 

CPCB reply is 
ready to be 
filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

60. MA 
No.1126/2017 
in OA 
No.35/2014 
Bhanwara Ram 
Mirdha vs. 
State of 
Rajasthan 
&ors 

CPCB is not 
the party. 
PCI-SSI 
(Shri Abhey 
Singh) 

Related to stone 
crusher. 
Tribunal give some 
directions to the 
authority who inspected 
stone crushers in 
January 2017 to 
present reports and 
documents before the 
Hon’ble Tribunal. 
 

MoEF& CC, 
CPCB &DPCC 
joint 
inspection 
report of 
stone crushers 
is already 
filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

               NGT,  WESTERN BENCH PUNE ( 12 CASES) 
61. Application 

no. 179 of 
2015 U.V 
BhondweVs 
State of 
Maharashtra 
&ors. 

Sh. Rahul 
Andhale 

Vide order dated 16-02-
2016 CPCB was added 
as Party respondent. 
The matter pertains to 
the air pollution caused 
by the stone crusher 
units located near Pune. 
Hon'ble NGT vide order 
dated 26.09.2016 has 
directed both MPCB and 
CPCB to carryout joint 
monitoring of 56 Stone 
Crusher units and 
submit their report of 
joint inspection 
monitoring & 
cumulative Impact 
Assessment Study. 
Submission of 
Remediation plan to 
NGT by MPCB based on 
the report is under 
progress. 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
15/01/2018. 



62. O.A. No. 
143/2016,WZ, 
Dileep B. 
Nivetia vs. 
Union of India 
&Ors. 

Adv Rahul 
Andhale 

AQ 
I/C Sh. D. 

Saha 

This matter related to 
Indoor Air Pollution 
Quality & its 
Parameters.  

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
15/01/2018. 

63. Application 
No. 64 of 
2016AkhilBha
rtiyaMangelaSa
maj&Ors. vs 
Maharashtra 
Pollution 
Control Board 
&Ors. 

Adv Rahul 
Andhale 
IPC-VII 

I/C 
Sh. Ajay 
Aggarwal 

This is Fresh Case In 
which the deficiency of 
CETP in Dombivali 
Industrial Zone are 
highlighted. 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
15/01/2018. 

64. Original 
Application No. 
70/2017 (WZ) 
Karim Shaikh 
V/s 
SahakarMahar
shiShivajiraoN
arayanraoNaga
wadeSahakariS
akharKarkhan
a Ltd. &Ors. 

Adv. 
Mr.Anirudd

ha S. 
Kulkarni  

CPCB and MPCB 
recommendation in the 
earlier report have been 
implemented by the 
Sugar factory.   

Reply filed  
Listed on 
15/01/2018. 

65. Appeal No 82 
of 2017(WZ) 
(M/s.Manisha 
Construction 
Co. vs MPCB 
&ors. CPCB is 
respondent no. 
2 

Adv. 
Anirudha 
Kulkarni 

IPC-V I/C-
Shri 

A.S.Soni 

This is an appeal 
against the closure 
direction issued by 
MPCB. The matter is 
related to Stone 
Crushing activities, 
which are located out 
skirts of Pune city.  

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
15/01/2018. 

66. Application No. 
106(THC) OF 
2017 (Sanjay 
AnnajiJiwane v 
State of 
Maharashtra. 
CPCB IS 
respondent. 
No. 5 

Adv. 
Anirudha 
Kulkarni 

Adv Rahul 
Andhale 

Regarding 
transportation of 
Hazardous Waste. 

Reply Filed.                                         
Listed on 
15/01/2018. 



67. Application No. 
163 of 2017 
(ArvindMhatre 
v Moef& CC) 

Adv Rahul 
Andhale 
IPC VII 

I/C 
Ajay 

Aggarwal 

Regarding discharge of 
Industrial Effluent by 
industries and 
nonfunctioning of CETP. 

Reply Filed.                                         
Listed on 
16/01/2018. 

68. Application No. 
20 of 2017 and 
42 of 2017 i.e. 
Babubhaisaini 
V/s GPCB. 

Adv Rahul 
Andhale 

Regarding Coal gas 
Fires. 

Reply Filed.                                         
Listed on 
16/01/2018. 

69. Execution 
Application 
58/2016(WZ) 
M.A 48/2016 
& M.A. 
274/2016 In 
Application 
68/2014 (WZ). 
Disposed 19-
05-2015 Sh. 
Ashok 
Kajale&Orsvs 
M/s Godawari 
Bio Refineries 
&Ors. 

Adv. 
Anirudha 
Kulkarni 

Pollution in Godawari 
river due to M/s 
GodawariBiorefineries. 
Bio-remediation of 
ground water. The Court 
Directed Bio-
remediation of Ground 
Water to be Done By 
CPCB. 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
18/01/2018. 

70. OA no. 77 of 
2016 in OA no. 
33 (THC) of 
2013 (WZ) 
JanardanChan
darPatilVs 
Union of India 
&ors 

Adv. Rahul 
Andle 

In compliance order 
dated 17.08.2015 
passed in the OA No. 33 
(THC) of 2013 (WZ) 
JanardanChandarPatilV
s Union of India &ors) 
Revised Action Plan & 
Subsequent Progress 
Report- 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
22/01/2018. 



71. OA NO. 
2/2017 Tarun 
Patel VsMoEF& 
CC &Ors. 
Respondent 
No. 3 

Adv. Rahul 
Andle 

I/C- Sh. 
Ajay 

Aggrawal 

Regarding:- Seeking 
reassistment of MoEF& 
CC Notification dated 
01st January, 2016 for 
removing scientific flaws 
and anomalies in 
achieving the objects of 
Environment Act 1986 
and Water Act, 1974.  

ReplyFiled.               
Listed on 
22/01/2018. 

72. Application No. 
57 of 2016 
KirtiRattiLal 
Desai &Ors.vs 
Collector 
Walsad&Ors. 

Adv. Rahul 
Andle 

It is a Fresh Case in 
which Pollution of River 
Daman Ganga & 
Disposal of Solid Waste 
issues have been 
highlighted this is a 
application in which 
Industrial pollution & 
Ground Water 
Extraction/Depletion in 
the WalsadDistt. 
pointed out. 

Reply Filed.               
Listed on 
24/01/2018. 

                       NGT, CENTRAL BENCH BHOPAL ( 03 CASES) 

73. OA No 123 of 
2017 (CZ) 
(THC) W P No 
5660 of 10 
Bharat Kumar 
Mishra 
VsMycem 
Cement 
Damoh&Ors 

Adv. 
YadvendraY

adav 
 

The case is transferred 
from Honble High Court 
of Madhya Pradesh 
Jabalpur to NGT Central 
Bench on dated 9.11.17 

Reply Filed. 
 
Listed on 
17/01/2018 

74. OA no. 
18/2017 (CH 
Institute of 
Management 
and Commerce 
&Anr. Vs State 
of M.P. &Ors.) 

Adv. 
YadvendraY

adav 
IPC-V 

A.S.SONI 

Pollution due to poultry 
farm at and around the 
campus of complainant 
C.H. Institute of 
Management located 
near Indore. (IPC-V) 

Reply Filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 



75. Application 
No. 05/16 
(Balwant Singh 
RaghuvanshiV
s Bhopal 
Incinerator 
Ltd. &Ors) 

Adv. 
Yadavendra

Yadav 

Bhopal incinerator 
(Biomedical disposable 
services for hospital 
waste product) Reply 
filed. 

Reply Filed 
Listed on 
24.01.2018 

                       NGT,  EASTERN BENCH KOLKATA (08 CASES ) 

76. OA/15/2014 
Tribunal on its 
own Motion Vs 
Union of India 
&Ors 

AdvSurende
r Kumar 
WQM-1 

Sh. 
R.M.Bhard

waj 

In the matter of River 
Churni (I/C-Shri R.M. 
Bhardwaj) 
 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
15/01/2018. 

77. O.A No. 
114/2015/EZ 
SubratoMooker
jeevsGM,Kolag
hat Thermal 
Power Station 
&Ors. 

AdvSurende
r Kumar 

IPC-II 
I/C Sh. 

Nazimuddin 

The matter is pertaining 
to the stack emission 
from Kolaghat Thermal 
Power Plant, Kolaghat 
(W.B). 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
15/01/2018. 

78. O. A. No. 173 
OF 2016 in 
the matter of 
All Tai Ahom 
Students 
Union 
VsMoEF& CC 
&Ors. NGT, 
(EZ) 
Respondent 
No. 2 

AdvSurende
r Kumar 

IPC-V 
A.S SONI 

 

This matter is related to 
raising a substaintial 
question of law 
pertaining to the 
unlawful operation of 
the unit of M/s Digboi 
Carbon (P) Ltd. Distt. 
Tinsukia in complete 
disregard of 
environmental laws. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
15/01/2018. 



79. O.A. No. 
93/2017/EZ, 
Pendding 
Before Honble 
NGT, Kolkata 
in the metter of 
Greater Laban 
Community 
Developement 
Society 
(GLCDS) VS 
Stat of 
Meghalaya 
&Ors. 

AdvSurende
r Kumar 

IPC-VII I/C 
Sh. Ajay 
Agarwal 

The matter is pertaining 
to environment 
degradation due to C&D 
Activity.(IPC-VII Sh. Ajay 
Agarwal) 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
15/01/2018. 

80. O.A. No 84 of 
2017, 
Dibrugagh Co-
operative 
Fisheries 
Society vs UOI, 
CPCB is 
respondent No. 
5 

AdvSurende
r Kumar 
IPC-1 I/C 

Sh. 
Gurnam 
Singh 

Matter is related to 
Pollution caused by 
Bramputra Cracker & 
Polymer Ltd, Industry 
Assam. Thar industry is 
not registered for 
OCEMS in CPCB 
website & there is no 
information about this 
industry to CPCB.  

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
16/01/2018. 

81. O.A. No. 172 
of 2016 
Sanjay Laloo 
Vs. State of 
Meghalaya 
&Ors. CPCB is 
Respondent 
no.10 in the 
present 
application. 

AdvSurende
r Kumar 

 

The present application 
is regarding severe 
disruption and 
degradation of the 
environment being done 
to the River Myndtu and 
its surrounding areas. 
The Central Pollution 
Control Board is 
Respondent no.10 in the 
present application. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
19/01/2018. 

82. O.A. No. 
175/2017/EZ 
(SAIKET SEN 
Vs UNION OF 
INDIA & ORS) 

AdvSurende
r Kumar 

IPC VII  I/C 
Sh. Ajay 
Agarwal 

IN THE MATTER OF 
POLLUTION FROM 
BANQUET HALL 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
19/01/2018. 



83. O.A. No. 
12/2017/EZ 
(DINKAR 
BRICKS Vs. 
UNION OF 
INDIA & ORS.) 

AdvSurende
r Kumar 

 

MATTER IS RELATED 
TO POLLUTION 
CAUSED DUE TO 
BRICKS & EC OF 
BRICK KILN 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 

NGT SOUTH BENCH, CHENNAI (11 CASES ) 

84. Appln No. 209 
of 2017, 
Environmental 
Health & 
Safety 
Research & 
Development 
Center& 
Others Vs. 
Karnataka 
State Pollution 
Control Board 
&Ors. 

Adv. R 
Thiruvanak

arasu 
AQ-II I/c- 
Sh. S. K. 

Tyagi 
 

Regarding issuing of 
authorization under EP 
(Act) for laboratory. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
15/01/2018 

85. Appln No. 396 
of 2013Shibu 
Manuel, 
Secretary, 
Green Action 
Force Vs GOI 
&Ors. CPCB is 
impleaded as 
12th 
Respondent. 

D. S. 
Ekambara

m 
WM-I 

 I/C-Shri 
VinodBabu, 

Regarding 
contamination of 
Kuzhikandom Creek 
&Periyar River in 
Kerala.  

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
16/01/2018 

86. O.A no. 137 of 
2016 NGT 
Kochi LEAF Vs 
Kerala State 
Pollution 

D. S. 
Ekambara

m 
PAMS I/C 
I/c Shri 

R.M.Bhard
waj 

As per NGT directions 
CPCB has filed the 
report on Status of 
Ambient Air Quality in 
six cities in Kerala.  

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
16/01/2018 



87. Appln No. 34 
of 2015 S. 
Pugazhendi& 2 
Ors. Vs TNPCB 
& 3 Ors. 3rd 
Respondent. 

Sh.D. S. 
Ekambara

m 
 

Regarding Pollution 
caused by industries in 
SIPCOT area, 
Cuddalore. CPCB has 
already filed reply and 
waiting for further 
orders. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
17/01/2018 

88. OA no. 62 of 
2017 Shri 
Joseph 
Arackaparambi
l&orsVs M/s 
Bee Vee Jay 
Associates & 
11 ors 
Respondent 
no. 8 

Sh.D. S. 
Ekambara

m 
 

Regarding 
establishment of mini 
Industrial estate (2.66 
ha area) in Malayattoor 
village without prior 
environment clearance 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
17/01/2018 

89. Appln No. 19 
of 2013 M/s 
MeenavargalMe
mbattuSangam 
V/s Chief 
Secretary, 
Govt. of Tamil 
Nadu. CPCB is 
not a 
respondent 
 

Sh.D. S. 
Ekambara

m 
 

Regarding effluent 
discharge to Marine 
source by M/s MPL-I & 
II. The tribunal asked 
CPCB to carryout joint 
inspection (surprize) 
along with TNPCB and 
to submit the status 
report. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 

90. Application 
No. 129 of 
2017 
Federation of 
Apartment 
Association 
Bengaluru Vs 
State of 
Karnataka 
&Ors CPCB is 
respondent No. 
4 

Adv. T N C 
Kaushik 

Regarding requesting for 
stay on the BWSSB 
notification on 
construction of STPs in 
the apartments having 
50 units. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 



91. OA no. 213 of 
2015 C.P. 
Senthil V 
TNPCB & 2 
ors. CPCB is 
not respondent 
party. 

Sh.D. S. 
Ekambara

m 
 

Regarding improper 
function of STP at 
Globus Gardens, 
Coimbatore. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 

92. Appeal Nos 
51-52 of 
2017Manali 
Petrochemicals 
Ltd Plant I & II 
Vs CPCB 

Sh.D. S. 
Ekambara

m 
IPC-I 

I/C Sh. 
Gurnam 
Singh 

Regarding pollution 
caused due to effluent 
discharge to Marine 
source by M/s MPL –I & 
II. 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 

93. MA no. 15 of 
2017 filed in 
OA no. 195 of 
2016 Tandur 
Citizens 
Welfare Society 
Vs Govt. of 
Telangana&ors 
CPCB 3rd 
Respondent 

Sh.D. S. 
Ekambara

m. 
IPC II Sh. 

Nazimuddin 

Regarding Pollution 
problem created by the 
cement industries 
located in Tandur, 
Ranga Reddy DIstirct, 
Telengana 

Reply filed. 
 
Listed on 
23/01/2018 

94. Appl NO. 164 
of 2014 P. 
Edwin Wilson, 
Purasaiwalkam
, Chennai Vs 
The State of 
Tamil Nadu, 
rep by its Chief 
Secy., Chennai 
and others 9th 
respondent 

Sh.D.S. 
Ekambara

m 
 

Pollution of River 
Coovam, Bachiham 
canal &Adyoor. CPCB 
has already filed reply 
and waiting for further 
orders. 

Reply Filed. 
Listed on 
25.01.2018 

                              Delhi High Court( 02 cases) 



95. WP(C) 
5461/2016 
Electric Lamp 
& Component 
Manufacturers 
Association of 
India &Ors.  

Vs. 
U.O.I. &Ors. 

Adv. Alok 
Kumar  
HWMD 

(I/C Shri 
B.VinodBab

u) 

Related to E-waste 
management of 
Compact Fluorescent 
Lamps (CFLs) 
containing mercury. 
CPCB to evaluate the 
application of the CFL 
manufacturer’s under E 
Waste Management 
Rules, 2016. 
Briefing of evaluation 
has been sent to CPCB 
Counsel. 
 

Listed on 
15.01.2018 

96. WP(C) 
1346/2015 
&2115/2015 
Court on its 
own motion 
(air pollution in 
Delhi) Vs.   
Union of India 
&Orsand 
Sudhir Mishra  
Vs Ministry of 
Health & 
Family Welfare 
&ors 
(regarding Air 
Pollution) 

Adv. Saqib 
AQM-I 
(Dr. D. 
Saha) 

 

Related to Air Pollution 
in Delhi NCR Region. 
Adjourned for the next 
date of hearing. 

Data with 
affidavit filed 
before the 
Hon’ble court 
No compliance 
for CPCB 
Listed on 
22.01.2018 

Allahabad High Court (01 Case) 
 
97. WP PIL No. 

60352 of 2017 
Dr. Sandeep 
Pahal 
Vs.  
State of UP  
Ors. 

Fresh 
Matter 

Related to noise 
pollution caused by 
Vehicles.  

Listed on 
16.01.2018 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Law Division  
Scheduled for Hearing from 15thJanuary, 2018 to 26thJanuary, 2018 

Synopsis 

S 
No. 

Name of Court No. of 
Cases 

Action to be 
taken 

/Important Case 

Remarks 

1. Supreme Court 7 No Action 
Required 

Reply filed in all the 
cases 

2. NGT-Principal 
Bench, New 
Delhi 

53 Action required 
in 02 cases. 

Reply already filed in 
51 cases.  

 
3. NGT Western 

Bench, Pune 
12 No Action 

Required 
Reply filed in all the 

cases 
4. NGT Central 

Bench, Bhopal 
03 No Action 

Required 
Reply filed in all the 

cases 
5. NGT Eastern 

Bench, Kolkata 
08 No Action 

Required 
Reply filed in all the 

cases 



6. NGT Southern 
Bench, 
Chennai 

11 No Action 
Required 

Reply filed in all the 
cases 

7. Delhi High 
court 

02 Action required 
by Law Division-

I in 00 Cases. 

Reply filed in all the 
cases. 

8. Allahabad High 
Court  
 

01 Fresh Matter Fresh Matter 

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scheduled for Hearing in Date Wise 
 

S 
No. 

Date  No. of 
cases  

Courts/Tribunal 

1. 15th January, 
2018 

18 Supreme Court(1 Case), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi  (05 Cases), NGT 
Western Bench, Pune(6 Cases),NGT 
Eastern Bench, Kolkata( 4 Cases), NGT 
Southern Bench, Chennai( 01 Case),Delhi 
High Court (01 case) 

2. 16th January, 
2018 

11 Supreme Court(1 Case), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi (04 Cases), NGT 
Western Bench, Pune(2 Cases),NGT 
Eastern Bench, Kolkata(1 Case), NGT 
Southern Bench, Chennai( 02 Cases) 
Allahabad High Court (01 Case)   

3. 17th January, 
2018 

07 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi  (04 
Cases) NGT Central Bench, Bhopal(01 
Case), NGT Southern Bench, Chennai( 02 
Cases) 

4. 18th January, 
2018 

11 Supreme Court(1 Case), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi  (09 Cases), NGT 
Western Bench, Pune(1 Case) 

5. 19th January, 
2018 

09 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi  (07 
Cases) 
NGT Eastern Bench, Kolkata(2 Cases) 

6. 22nd January, 13 Supreme Court(2 Cases)NGT, Principal 



S 
No. 

Date  No. of 
cases  

Courts/Tribunal 

2018 Bench, New Delhi  (08 Cases),NGT 
Western Bench, Pune(2 Cases) Delhi High 
Court (01 case) 

7. 23rd January, 
2018 

11 NGT, Principal Bench, New Delhi  (04 
Cases), NGT Central Bench, Bhopal(01 
Case), NGT Eastern Bench, Kolkata(01 
Case), NGT Southern Bench, Chennai( 05 
Cases) 

8. 24th January, 
2018 

06 Supreme Court(1 Case), NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi  (03 Cases), NGT 
Western Bench, Pune(01 Case), NGT 
Central Bench, Bhopal(01 Case),  

9. 25th January, 
2018 

11 Supreme Court(1 Case)NGT, Principal 
Bench, New Delhi  (09 Cases), NGT 
Southern Bench, Chennai(01 Case) 

10. 26th January, 
2018 

NA NA 

    Total Cases 97  

 

 


